
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Lindsay Marshall, Management Analyst II, Public Works 

DATE:     November 12, 2024 

SUBJECT: 
  Republic Services 2023 Annual Report  

 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Republic Services, the City’s solid waste and recycling provider, will present their annual report. The report 
covers business and activities during the 2023 calendar year. Highlights include both residential and 
commercial service information, financial information, and upcoming opportunities.   

Republic Services will not be requesting a rate adjustment for the 2025 calendar year. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Presentation – Republic Services 2023 Annual Report 
- Republic Services 2023 Annual Report  


